

June 9, 2021

Courtney Avery, Administrator, Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Request for Public Hearing

Project E-012-21: Harrisburg Medical Center, Harrisburg

Dear Ms. Avery;

Please accept this letter as my request, on behalf of Marion HealthCare, LLC and Marion Diagnostic Center, LLC, Marion, Illinois, for public hearing on the above-referenced project pending before the Board. According to the notice of opportunity to request a public hearing posted on the Board's official web site, such public requests must be sent in writing to your attention no later than June 17, 2021. Therefore, I hope that you will find this request both timely and in proper form. However, if you require any additional information in order to proceed with the scheduling of the requested public hearing, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Scott Hendren

Director of Operations

Marion HealthCare, LLC

and

Marion Diagnostic Center, LLC